
“Lessons That Come from Hard Questions”                                  Luke 20:20-40 

I.  Jesus was asked a question about ___________________________________ 

II. Jesus responded with teaching about our obligations to ________________ 

 A. We are to recognize that government is _______________________ 

 B.  We are to recognize our ___________________________________ 

  1.  We are to ________________________________________ 

  2.  We are to ________________________________________ 

  3.  We are to ________________________________________ 

 C.  We are to keep our allegiance to God ________________________ 

III. Jesus responded with teaching about our obligations to ________________ 

 A.  We are created in ________________________________________ 

 B.  We are called to give ______________________________________ 

IV.  Jesus was asked a question about the nature _________________________ 

V. Jesus responded with teaching about the ____________________________ 

 A.  There is ________________________________________________ 

 B.  We are worthy of this life through ___________________________ 

 C.  This resurrected life will be much different than _______________ 

 __________________________________________________________ 

  1.  There will be no more ______________________________ 

  2.  There will be no more ______________________________ 

  3.  We will be like the _________________________________ 

  4.  We will live as ____________________________________ 

  5.  We will share in the ________________________________ 

June 6, 2021 

9:00 am - Contemporary Worship 

Enjoy a time of refreshment between services in our Fellowship Hall 

10:45 am - Traditional Worship     

*Sunday School classes are available during both services.*                                                                  
 

“Lessons That Come from Hard Questions”  Luke 20:20-40 
Pastor Doug Wilson 

 

6:00pm - House of Prayer 

Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Welcome 



WELCOME 

Doug Wilson 
Lead Pastor 

Josh Potter 
Associate Pastor 

Kym Slater 
Family Ministry Pastor 

Matt Dayton 
Youth Pastor 

Those who know your name will trust in you, for you, LORD,             
have never forsaken those who seek you. 

  ~ Psalm 9:10 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Download the Bethel app to stay informed!  You’ll find fillable sermon notes, 
sermon recordings, calendar, mobile Giving and links to our website. Text 

“BETHELCNAPP” to 833-700-4445 to get started today.  You can also visit 
our     website at bethelnazarene.org to find these same items.  

 

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building and 
need assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.**  

Prayer Chain: Betty Gilbert (465-0439) or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 
office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be a part of this ministry. 

Bob Cruthirds 
Associate Pastor 

Weldon Shuman 
Sr. Adult Pastor 

 
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Monday, June 7 

Genesis Camp 

7:00pm Ladies’ Fellowship Night 

Tuesday, June 8 

1:00-4:00pm Pickleball Open Gym 

7:00pm Moms in Prayer 

Wednesday, June 9 

9:30am Moms in Prayer @ Roosevelt 
 Elementary 

6:30pm Teens/Prayer 

7:00pm Membership Class 

 

Thursday, June 10 

7:00am Men’s Prayer Group 

8:15am 50-UP Field Trip 

6:30pm  Celebrate Recovery 

6:30pm Young Adult Bible Study 

Sunday, June 13 

9:00am   Contemporary Worship &  

 Sunday School 

10:45am   Traditional Worship &  

 Sunday School 

6:00pm Outdoor Service 

 

 

Genesis Camp - Please pray from Pastor Kym and Scott, campers, parents and 

counselors who are heading up to Trinity Pines this week for Genesis Camp. 

Looking for an area to serve? We need help at our media 

desk. Talk with Lynn or Eric if you would like to be trained 

to help with our Sunday morning presentations. 

50-UP  June 15 at 5:45pm - It’s Happy Birthday Month! This is when we take time to 
celebrate EVERYONE’S birthday. Entertainment this month will be from Ken Hills. 

Sign-up at the Welcome Desk so we can provide enough dessert. There is also a sign-

up to help decorate. If you need a ride, please sign-up on the bus ride sheet.   

VBS Registration is open  VBS is Sunday, June 27th- Thursday, July 
1st from 6:00 - 8:00 pm each evening. There are many fun ways to 
help this year! Please sign up at the Welcome Desk or talk to Pastor Kym. 

Membership Class - Wednesday, June 9 at 7:00pm. Interested in joining the 

membership of Bethel or just learning more about the Nazarene church? Plan to 

attend this class. Talk with Pastor Doug if you have questions or if you would 

like to attend. 

Ladies Fellowship Night– Monday, June 7 at 7:00pm. Join us for a 

favorite things party! Purchase or make one of your favorite summer 

things (value around $10). Wrap it like a present. Bring it to the gift 

exchange! This will be a night of fellowship and fun! Bring a favorite 

summer snack to share, light refreshments will be provided. 

We need you! - Our Safety Team needs more volunteers! If you 
are interested in helping with this ministry contact Pastor Bob.  

Prayer Cards - Please let us know how we can pray for you. Fill out a prayer card and leave it in the 
offering box at the back of the sanctuary. 

Financial Update (3/1/21 - 5/30/21) - 

Budget:  $238,000  Received:  $300,754  New Scent Center:   $78,229 

World Evangelism Fund (Faith Promise):  $9,802    

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Adult Sunday School Classes 

Maranatha - Room 111 @ 9am      Word Searchers - Room 112 @ 10:45am  

WORD Study - Room 106 @ 9am    Family Builders - Room 109 @ 10:45am   

Foundations of Faith - Room 112 @ 9am   College Class - Room 102  @ 10:45am 

Kingdom Seekers - Room 109 @ 9am     Faith and Reason - Room 110 @ 10:45am 

   There is a place for you!  

Welcome Visitors! If you are visiting with us today we 
would like to welcome you! Please fill out your name and 

address on a prayer card and place in the offering box. 
We have a special gift for our visitors. 


